
 
 

MULTNOMAH COUNTY TAX SUPERVISING AND 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION  (TSCC) HEARING 

 
MONDAY, AUGUST 30, 2010 @ 4:00 PM 

 
Multnomah Building, Commissioners Board Room 100 

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd.  Portland, Oregon 
 
 

Multnomah County has approved submitting a Historical Society 
local option levy measure to county voters at the November 2, 2010  

General Election.  Under the provisions of Oregon Revised  
Statute (ORS) 294.655, it is now necessary for the TSCC  

to conduct a public hearing on the measure to allow citizens 
 an opportunity to learn more about the measure,  

discuss the proposed measure and to ask 
 questions as to the need for the local option levy. 

 
This will confirm that TSCC will conduct a public hearing on  
Multnomah County’s $0.0500 per $1,000 of assessed value, 

 five year local option levy measure.   
 

The hearing will be held as outlined above. 
 
 
 
 


